

February 5, 2018



Dear Designee,



I hope this letter finds you in good health and spirits.

The Australian Soo Bahk Do, Moo Duk Kwan Federation would like to formally extend this invitation to you and your family to Melbourne, Victoria to attend the 2018 South East Asia Leadership Seminars (SEALS), to be held from Thursday, October 11th through Sunday, October 14th, 2018.

SEALS Committee have prepared an event that will deliver excellent experiences for all, in line with the stated goals of the SEALS initiative begun in Miri, Malaysia in 1997.  The aim to offer an event that strengthens the ties between members of Australia and throughout South East Asia. This will be achieved by ensuring we meet the five goals of SEALS:
1. Good Training
2. Strengthen Our Identity
3. Leadership
4. Cultural Exchange
5. International Human Relations

[bookmark: _3z2n4ma98rni]Many training experiences are being offered for Australian and International members alike, with seminar options being planned for: 
· [bookmark: _bkx2z97nryg0]Development of the Youth Leadership Program
· [bookmark: _qhwcc26hwwx1]Adaptation standardization clinics
· [bookmark: _whhd8ffcy0zi]Preparation for future Ko Dan Ja Shim Sa Candidates
· [bookmark: _dew8zzqh7ukd]Opportunities for Sa Dan Candidates and Sa Bom Candidates to Instruct and receive feedback
· [bookmark: _gjdgxs]Sessions for non-practitioners
[bookmark: _30j0zll]
[bookmark: _ungbnyyu15ky]
[bookmark: _wqc65m2el14]

[bookmark: _p9wvla7tliy]
[bookmark: _yhv5a3m9sosl]

SEALS 2018 will include planned non training activities and opportunities for informal gatherings: 
· [bookmark: _50nozc4e03qk]Cultural activity to the iconic Healesville Sanctuary on Saturday, October 13th
· [bookmark: _z8tq6yyvdrir]Formal dinner at Milano’s Tavern in Brighton on Friday, October 12th
· [bookmark: _9jdqvcr0ztko]Free evenings throughout the event
[bookmark: _ilcrrccvwqaq]The events and free time will allow members to talk and forge new friendships as well as strengthening friendships made at previous SEALS and other events. A lunchtime meeting on the Friday has been scheduled should there be a need for the attending senior practitioners to discuss any matters. The TAC will be coordinating the meeting and requesting agenda items prior to the SEALS event.

Please see the attached package for information that will shortly be sent to all members.

It would be the pleasure of the Australian Federation to welcome you to our country for this event.

If you have any further questions, please contact Michelle McMillan Jo Kyo Chair of the Organising Committee at mmcmillan47767@gmail.com.
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Yours in the Moo Duk Kwan,

KGlenn

Kriton Glenn 
Australian Designee to World Moo Duk Kwan


[bookmark: _oxlx29401fin]
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